
 
 

 
1st October 2018 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Harvest 2018 at Plaistow and Kirdford 
Wednesday 10th October 

 
In keeping with Plaistow and Kirdford Primary School tradition, we are celebrating Harvest again and 
hope you will be able to join us! 
 
On Wednesday 10th October we will be holding a Harvest Service at Plaistow Church. Due to the 
limited space inside the church, we will be holding two separate services so we can fit all of the 
children and parents in. 
 
The first service will be at 1.30pm and will be for Years 5, 4, 2 and 1. The second service will be at 
2.30pm and will be for Years 6, 3 and Reception. They have been grouped this way so that there is 
as much of an even spread of children as possible. Parents and families are invited to attend both 
services if their children are split across the year groups. 
 
The service will be made up of a combination of songs, readings and a prayer lead by our Lay 
Preacher Janice Taylor. 
 
Seating at the rear of the church will be allocated for parents and families. 
 
We are also hoping to put together some Harvest Produce for our local food bank. We are asking that 
families donate some non-perishable food items such as: Canned goods, pasta, sauces, biscuits, 
tinned fruit etc…  
 
We look forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
 
With best wishes,  

 

 
 
 

Charlie King 
Headteacher 
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